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Group Leaders’ Conference (GLC) plays a crucial part in our commitment to develop our volunteers, provide quality opportunities and ensure that all GSU activities are safe, inclusive and enjoyable for all!
GLC is our annual opportunity to welcome in all new representatives from our Societies and Sports Clubs before they head off for summer. We aim to offer a place for them to have any questions or concerns answered, feel inspired for the year ahead, and to leave feeling fully informed and ready to have a successful year with their respective club or society.
For the 2019/20 academic year, attendance at GLC has been compulsory for all club and society Group Leaders. As part of this, all group leaders must sign a code of conduct, agreeing to the expectations between GSU and our student representatives.
Any students unable to attend, must have completed follow-up training and signed the code of conduct before being allowed to participate in any committee role during the beginning of the new academic year. This could result in the group missing out on all Welcome activities.

The basic presentations presented throughout GLC are all available via the student activities ‘committee hub’, on the GSU website. The following subjects were covered:
· Introduction to Greenwich Students’ Union
· How to run your club/society: committees, finances, activities and risk
· Events Organisation
· Working with the Lower Deck
· Marketing and Social Media
· GDPR Compliance
· GSU Expectations
· A guide to Sponsorship
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Next Steps & Welcome 2019
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